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Dear EAOPD member,

We would like to inform you that there is still the chance to register for the congress
in Naples !
Jutst go to  https://www.eaopd.org 

Please register to our Firday dinner which will take place in the marvellous restaurant
Renzo e Lucia - https://renzoelucianapoli.it and its beautiful location !

For those who already registered and/or intend to do so, please indicate food 
allergies and intolerances as soon as possible.

Looking foreward to see you in Naples,

Best wishes and warm regards,

Marie-Christine Ketelaer
EAOPD Secretary

dentketelaer@gmail.com
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